
Support Benefit  for soaring prices in 2024

①Must be registered in Nerima City as of January 1, 2024, 

and falls into the following

Eligible household

●How to apply

Nerima city office will send you a “Notice” or “Confirmation letter” in early July.

⇒・If you receive a “Notice” … Benefit will be paid into the printed bank account  

if you do not inform us on your bank account information change or on your  

refusal to receive the benefit. 

・ If you receive a “Confirmation letter” … Please fill out the form as required 

and send it back to us by October 31, 2024. (must arrive)

●Payment period

It takes about four weeks from application to payment.
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Flat-amount cut of personal income tax 

If your income tax is less than ¥30,000, and/or your income-based resident tax is less 

than ¥10,000, you are eligible for the support .
※For the amount of support and calculation in details, please refer to the website of Nerima City.

②Must be registered in Nerima City as of June 3, 2024, 

and falls into either of the following Ⓐ or Ⓑ

Ⓐ
Ⓑ

Household newly exempt from resident tax for FY2024

Household levied resident tax for FY2024 newly on per capita basis only

▶100,000 yen per household
※Except for the households consisting solely of dependent family members of a person who is subject to  

a per capita resident tax.

※Except for the persons eligible for the FY2023 benefit support given to the households exempt from    

resident tax or the households levied resident tax on per capita basis only

Households that fall into Ⓐ or Ⓑ and have children 18 years old or younger

(children born after April 2, 2006)

▶50,000 yen per child



練馬区ホームページ

Inquiry

Nerima Support Benefit for soaring prices Call Center

Open Mon.-Fri. 9:00～17:00

0120ｰ186ｰ906

Please beware of “phone scams” and “fraud involving your personal information” by 
criminals taking advantage of the support benefit for price soaring in electricity, gas, 
food, etc.

Nerima City Office nor National Government will never ask you to make remittance as a 
condition to receive the support benefit.
If you receive a phone call, letter or email requesting the remittance, please report to the 
Police Department near you or the Police Dept. consultation center (#9110).

Please visit the Nerima City website 

for the latest information


